
The Department of Mathematical Sciences 
Indiana University South Bend 

Announces 
 

Mr. Kevin Aboh 
as the year 2011 Recipient 

of 
The Dorothy Allen Memorial Mathematics Scholarship 

 

The Dorothy Allen Memorial Mathematics Scholarship was established to honor Dorothy Allen's 
life. The winner of this scholarship is selected from current international undergraduate and 
graduate students majoring in the Department of Mathematical Sciences at IU South Bend. More 
information regarding the scholarship can be found at 
http://www.iusb.edu/~sbmath/dallen.shtml. The Scholarship will be presented to Mr. Kevin 
Aboh at the IUSB College of Liberal Arts and Sciences Honors Day Ceremony on Thursday, 
May 5, 2011 at 6:30pm outdoor, east courtyard by the Grille in Administration Building. 

After attending a college majoring in statistics for three years in Benin, Mr. Kevin Aboh 
transferred to IUSB in the spring of 2010 to pursuit with a Bachelor’s in Actuarial Science. He 
has a cumulative GPA of 3.7, and he has been on the College Dean's List since his arrival.  

Kevin believes that it is important for a person to choose a goal that best suits him and to work 
hard toward this goal. He understands that the more you enjoy doing something, the more effort 
and motivation you are willing to put on it. In his application statement, he said “I always strive 
for excellence, wishing to make the best of my education. I decided to pursuit my carrier toward 
a risk computational and analysis degrees like actuarial science, because there is nothing more 
that I enjoy doing than using mathematical tools and skills to solve real life problems.” 

Besides enjoying helping others as a math tutor in the mathematics tutoring center of the 
department, Kevin is also an active member of both the actuarial science club and the 
mathematical club. He has been the treasurer of the math club since fall 2010. 


